
From: Danny Varat
To: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)blandrum@sled.sc.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/3/2017 8:45:32 AM

Subject: departure times

​Brandon, I won't be traveling with LG this week, and the question of departure times is one I really need to 
leave to you based upon local travel. He likes to arrive 5-10 minutes ahead, so whatever y'all think is 
appropriate to get him to Gilbert by 8:50 on Tuesday and to the MP City Hall by 7:50 on Wednesday.

I'd like for y'all, going forward, to tell Lily and me the appropriate departure time via email, and I'll let you 
know if we need it different. Lily then can put that on the calendar. It's pretty rare that he'll want to do 
anything prior to the first event of the day, so whatever you say should be the time most often will work.

Let me know if that suits

DV
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